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Comments: I believe a new visitor center needs be located closer to the Glacier active face and on the West side

of the Glacier.   I believe this location is best as it gets the majority of the new construction out of the wet lands,

will provide many years of Glacier viewing  from a location closer to the face of the Glacier for which the

Mendenhall Glacier is famous, and have less wildlife impacts. 

All the alternatives I have seen so far just band aids the majority of the current problems.   

The current parking facility was sited 100 yrs ago +/- and the current visitor center was sited 65 to 75 yrs ago,

when when the number of visitors was much smaller.

I am sure the existing visitor center could be used some of park's uses, weddings, meetings, ect.


